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od here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

10 Free St - permit #00239

2 messages

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Fri, Mar 2, 2018 at 12:59 PM
To: Evan Carroll | Bild Architecture <evan@bildarchitecture.com>

Hi Evan,

Quick question on this change-of-use permit - is the intent to create two separate restaurant spaces? It looks that way on
the plan but | wanted to make sure.

Thanks,
Chris

Chris Stacey - Zoning Specialist
Permitting & Inspections Department
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

Evan Carroll | Bild Architecture <evan@bildarchitecture.com> Fri, Mar 2, 2018 at 4:38 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Cc: Gillian West <gillian@jbbrown.com>, Ken Mitsui <kmitsui@jbbrown.com>, Kavya Bhanupriya
<kavya@pbildarchitecture.com>

Yes! That is the intent. It could end up retail, but we don't want to preclude restaurant or bar. I don't believe they have
tenants yet..
Evan

[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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